
 

 

April 18, 2018 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Jennifer Smathers, Interim Library Director 

From:  Linda Hacker, APT Chair 

Re:  Kenneth Wierzbowski’s Promotion and Continuing Appointment 

 

As per the APT bylaws, the APT committee recommended without reservation that Kenneth 

Wierzbowski’s application be approved for promotion to Associate Librarian and continuing 

appointment. The librarians were then asked to vote whether they agreed or disagreed with the 

APT’s recommendation for continuing appointment. 

 

The voting results are as follows: 

Agreed with APT’s recommendation for continuing appointment: 10 

Disagreed with APT’s recommendation for continuing appointment: 0 

Abstained from voting: 0 

 


